1. Practice writing first names of
friends, toys, and relatives. Your child
may need to trace the letters of these
names at first. Be sure to write in large
print letters.

2. When reading stories to your child,
let them make up the ending, or retell
favorite stories with “silly” new endings
that they make up.

3. Play mystery sock. Put a common
household item in a sock. Tie off the top
of the sock. Have your child feel the sock
and guess what is inside. Take turns
guessing what'’s inside.

4. Play the “memory” game.
Put five or six familiar objects
on a table. Have your child
close their eyes. Remove one
object and rearrange the rest.
Ask your child which object is
missing. Take turns finding the
missing object.
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